
From: Guzman, Richard ' pJ -
To: Elkins. Scott
Cc: Burnell. Scott; Cotton. Karen; Hughey, John
Subject: 3/31 Transmittal Status
Date: Wednesday, March 31, 2010 1:28:00 PM

Scott,

Thanks for the call and the update. I understand that you haven't received any further updates, and
still expect to receive the green light sometime this afternoon from your management to transmit the
fact-check info. Please include Karen and John on all follow-up status and notification emails, as I
may be in and out of pocket for the remainder of the afternoon. As we discussed, in the event that
you don't (or think you won't) get the green flag (say by 4:30p), please provide an update to the plant
PMs, so that they can smartly inform their licensing contacts w/an appropriate status.

Thanks,

Rich Guzman
Sr. Project Manager
NRR/DORL
US NRC
301-415-1030

Richard. Guzman@nrc.gov


